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December 20, 2024

The holiday season is here, and that means it’s time for family, friends and good cheer! As we
head into this festive recess, I hope you all get a chance to hit pause, recharge those batteries, and
enjoy laughter-filled moments with loved ones.

I want to give a big round of applause to our amazing teachers and staff, incredible students,
super-supportive parents and guardians, our fantastic community partners, and our outstanding
Board of Education. You all make Roslyn such a special place to learn and grow. Every year, it’s
heartwarming to see the creative and generous ways our students and PFAs give back to our
community.

So, here’s to a relaxing break, joyful memories, and a new year packed with exciting adventures
and milestones for our school community. On behalf of the Roslyn Board of Education, we wish
you a happy holiday season and a happy and healthy new year.

It’s truly an honor to be your superintendent, and I can’t wait to see all the amazing things we’ll
accomplish together in 2025!

Warm wishes,

Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools



